
RAIL SERVICE CHANGES:  
FROM 5 – 10 NOVEMBER

Travelling this 
November?

Due to industrial action, there will be a very 
limited service on Saturday 5, Monday 7 and 
Wednesday 9 November, with no services at 
all in some places. Please only travel by train 
if your journey is absolutely necessary.

Services will start later on Sunday 6, Tuesday 
8 and Thursday 10 November.

CHECK BEFORE YOU TRAVEL  
nationalrail.co.uk/industrialaction
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